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In This Issue

This month heads off with an article sent
in by Edward C. Morai II. You may have
seen his rose knots in the last issue and he
also serves as the IGKT-NAB Webmaster.
Sorry if you would have liked to attend but
didn’t know about it. I certainly plan to
post announcements for all events I can, so
if you know of any events of interest to
InterKnot readers, please send info.

Helene Roehm has written an account of her
time at the 2000 Mid-Atlantic Maritime
Festival. Many thanks to Helene for
sharing her experiences with us.

There is a notice about a new emailing list
for ropemaking. It is very new; I received
a notice about it while working on this
issue.

I hope you like the cartoon. I found it last
year and sent a copy to Joe Schmidbauer to
put in his newsletter. Since most people
who receive the InterKnot haven’t seen it
yet, I am including it here. It is one of my
favorites.

In Future Issues

Where will the IGKT-NAB 2001 meeting
be? You tell me. While you are at it tell
our president John Burke, and he will
forward your ideas to our executive board.

Also, start planning now for the IGKT
Annual meeting in England, year 2K2.
More details to follow, really.

Traditional Net Making Display

Goschenhoppen Historians
34th Annual Folk Festival 2000
11 & 12 August 2000

By Edward C. Morai Il

I’d initially met Tony Emery in the Yahoo
Knottyers Club, an internet chat room. A
few months later, he posted a message on
the Knottyers Club board that he would be
at the Goschenhoppen Folk Festival demo-
ing netmaking. I emailed him that I was
interested, and he emailed back driving
directions. I arrived on 12 August around
10 am at the Goschenhoppen Park in
Greenville, PA after spending the night at
a hotel not far from the PA Turnpike.

There were two displays/demonstrations I
was interested in seeing. Tony's
"Traditional Pennsylvania Dutch Nets" and
a manual rope making display he had
mentioned. I reviewed the local festival
map I'd been given and walked around the
large multi-acre park. I got to see a lot of
displays as I navigated around the grounds
because Tony's table was all the way in the
back.

After introducing myself, we fell into knot
talk (of course!). He had several nets on
display including several dip nets, (pics 1-
3), afish trap (pic 4), an apple picking
net (pic 5), and even several net/ball games
to keep the kids entertained (pic 6). Tony
was quite busy, between answering any
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